
 

 

 

June 2, 2021 

 

Notice of Cyclical Data Verification  

 

As part of the ongoing property data management project.  Starting the week of 

May 24, 2021 representatives from Granite Hill Municipal Services will be field 

verifying the physical property data for 25% of the property in Ossipee to ensure 

accuracy throughout town. 

 

This will entail a complete data verification of all primary buildings by checking 

exterior dimensions and an interior viewing of the primary living area when 

possible of each property.  

 

If there is nobody home at the time of the initial inspection the representative from 

the assessing office will verify the exterior dimensions and will make a subsequent 

attempt to verify the interior information at a later date during regular business 

hours.  Please be advised, there is no requirement to allow this inspection.  

However, it is important to have accurate data to ensure accurate assessments.  

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. 

 

In no case if there is a minor home alone will the representative ask to conduct 

and interior inspection. 

 

If you are interested in knowing if your property is scheduled for cyclical inspection 

this year call the Ossipee Assessing Office for more information. 

 

Sincerely, 

Todd Haywood, RES, CNHA 

Ossipee Assessing Agent 

 

 

 


